
Business hours: Messages are monitored 9.00am to 5.00pm, Monday to Friday.

For Northern Ireland residents: The Public Health Agency is the primary regional
organisation for health protection and health and social wellbeing improvement in
Northern Ireland. 

For those outside of Northern Ireland: Please contact the relevant organisation
in your region.

Medical advice: Please note that we cannot provide individual medical advice.

Message response times: We receive a high volume of messages and may not
always be able to respond to each one. If your query is urgent, you can contact us
by phone or use the contact form below.

Phone: 0300 555 0114 - Calls to 0300 numbers are charged at a local rate and cost
no more than calls to UK numbers starting 01 and 02. These calls are included in
inclusive minutes as part of most call packages from service providers. For more
information on charges for 0300 numbers, please visit Ofcom website.

Corporate office:
Public Health Agency (PHA)
12-22 Linenhall Street, Belfast, BT2 8BS
Northern Ireland

Other locations: 
https://www.publichealth.hscni.net/offices

Location

54.5946056, -5.9298087

Your Name

Your Email 
Telephone 

http://stakeholders.ofcom.org.uk/consultations/numberingreview/statement/0300guidance/
https://www.publichealth.hscni.net/offices


Message
Please do not share any personal or health related information or any other sensitive
data.  This field is intended for general comments or feedback only.  Submitting
personal information may compromise your privacy and is not in accordance with
our privacy policy.

For information on how we use your personal data including your rights, see our
privacy notice.

Send message

Print

https://www.publichealth.hscni.net/privacy
https://www.publichealth.hscni.net/pha-privacy-notice
https://www.publichealth.hscni.net/pha-privacy-notice
https://www.publichealth.hscni.net/print/pdf/node/4802

